
RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS 
Minutes of         Greenfield Township Trustees        Meeting 

 

June 20, 2022 - Held  6:00 PM 

1 

 

 

 
The Greenfield Township Trustees met in special session at the Greenfield Township Firehouse 
for the purpose of interviewing candidates as potential members of the Zoning Commission 
and/or Board of Zoning Appeals, and to discuss the road paving project for Greenfield 
Township.   Trustee Searle called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m., and asked those present to 
join him in the Pledge of Allegiance.  Dave Cotner, Lonnie Kosch and Kent Searle were present.    
 
Trustee Searle confirmed there was no other business to be conducted at the meeting. 
 
Trustee Searle moved that the Board go into Executive Session for the purpose of interviewing 
the candidates.  Trustee Kosch seconded the motion. 
 
ROLL CALL: Cotner: Yes       Searle: Yes         Kosch:  Yes             Motion passed 3-0 
 
The Board came out of Executive Session at 6:45 p.m. 
Trustee Searle moved that the Board come out of Executive Session.  Trustee Cotner seconded 
the motion. 
 
ROLL CALL: Cotner: Yes       Searle: Yes         Kosch:  Yes             Motion passed 3-0 
 
Trustee Searle noted the interviews with the two candidates have been concluded.   
 
Fiscal Officer Wyne provided the Trustees with the April 13 meeting minutes to show that a 
motion to allow Tom to move forward with getting the bid process for the paving project.  
According to the County Engineer’s Office, no documentation was provided.  Trustee Kosch 
stated he would take the minutes to the county engineer’s office to see if they need anything 
else from us.   
 
Zoning Inspector Barbee asked the Board about a procedural issue for the June 22, 2022 
Trustee Meeting regarding a zoning/variance issue that occurred prior to September 2021, and 
whether they want it on the agenda, as she will not be in attendance to present this information.  
After discussion, Trustee Searle asked Caitlin to provide all the documentation to the Board so 
they can address the issue.  Caitlin also asked whether the landowners need to attend the 
Trustee meeting. Trustee Searle noted they are welcome, but it is not necessary that they 
attend. 
 
Trustee Cotner noted he had made three phone calls to Mr. Baumgardt but there was no 
answer.  He has also made three phone calls to Becky Fisher with no answer. 
 
Zoning Inspector Barbee stated she had spoken with the Health Department regarding the 
Fisher property, and that process will be moving forward, although it will take quite some time.  
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Trustee Cotner; seconded by Trustee Kosch. 
ROLL CALL: Cotner: Yes       Searle: Yes         Kosch:  Yes             Motion passed 3-0 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:49 p.m.   


